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Data Request: 

Refer to Attachment 4, part 8, Otter Tail states, “based on the one year of generation these 

customers will see a decrease in payments based on the proposed Customer and Energy 

charges.” Confirm that based on the charts provided in part 8 of this attachment customers will 

see an increase in payments. 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Otter Tail Power Company confirms that customers will see an increase in payments based on 

the charts provided in part 8 of Attachment 4.  

 

Attachment 4, part 8, should say: “based on the one year of generation these customers will see 

an increase in payments based on the proposed Customer and Energy charges.” 

 

 


